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I strongly oppose HB 3075-1 as it is unconstitutional and a violation of the second 

amendment. We already have strict gun laws in place like background checks and 

registration through the ATF, We should not be wasting taxpayer dollars trying to 

make law abiding citizens criminals. Our problem in Oregon is not with firearms but 

with mental health and drugs flowing freely on the streets, more funding towards 

mental health/drug programs and services would greatly reduce not only crimes 

committed with firearms but also crimes in general. 


